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1-  Daylight Savings Time Ends 
 
2-  REINFORCEMENT DAY  
 

3-  Election Day 

 
4-  ROL Sent Home 
 
9-10  Scotty’s Pizza Night 
 

11-  Veterans’ Day   

  
13-  REINFORCEMENT DAY  
       

  16-20  American Education Week 
        

  25-27  Happy Thanksgiving! 

    NO SCHOOL Wed. – Fri. 
 
 
 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

As we turn the corner into our 2nd quarter, I am so grateful that we are all able to 
continue with in-person instruction.  We have all had to do things differently in order to 
make that a reality.  The students and staff have done a great job of adjusting to our 

new protocols.  Thank you, parents for also doing your part to help maintain in 
person instruction by keeping home your sick children and quarantining as 

needed.  Thank you for supporting us and your children as we go through 
all of this together!   

 

 

  



 

Winter Weather Reminders… This is the time for the yearly reminder to 

students and parents that we will be going outside for recess unless the 

temperature or the wind chill is below zero. Therefore, it is imperative that 

children dress appropriately for the weather. Hats, gloves, boots, snowsuits/pants, 

winter jackets! All children are expected to go outside for recess. Parents check the 

forecast and check your student before they leave for school to see they are 

properly dressed for the weather. 

 
 

STAY CONNECTED WITH YOUR PTO!    
 

    

A great way to stay on top of things going on at Nasonville, as well as get 

information that can help support our PTO, is the Nasonville PTO page on 

Facebook.  

 

If you are a member of Facebook, just search Nasonville PTO - Marshfield, WI 

and request to become a member.  The PTO administrators will then grant you 

access to the page and help try and keep you up-to-date with school events and 

reminders. 

 

Thank you, PTO for the cheese curd snack and fruit drink on October 30th!  

 

 

School Cancellations? 

 

The School District of Marshfield will again be using WDLB AM 1450 and WOSQ FM 92.3, WSAW 
Channel 7 and WAOW Channel 9 to announce any school closings.   They will also be posted on 
the district website www.marshfieldschools.org 
 
ON DAYS WHEN THE WEATHER BECOMES STORMY AND SCHOOL IS ALREADY IN SESSION, WE ASK 
THAT YOU NOT CALL THE SCHOOL TO SEE IF THE CHILDREN WILL BE DISMISSED EARLY. Again, we ask 
that you listen to the radio stations listed above since they will announce any school closings that occur 
during the school day or check on the websites or TV stations listed above.  

 



 

The Skylert phone messaging system will again be used to notify 
families of any cancellations. 

 

 

 

 

Help is available during these tough times.  If you have 

any questions, please call the school counselor Kimberli 

Dammann (Nasonville Elementary 715-383-1312 and 

Washington Elementary 715-387-1238) 
 

Help is Available in our community. If you need basic food/clothing/household items, housing 

assistance, mental health resources, parenting help, or support with other family struggles, there 

are resources offered in Marshfield.  

 

Resources and detailed information are at:  

• United Way – Call 211 or https://www.marshfieldareaunitedway.org/united-ways-2-1-1  

• Wood County Crisis 715-384-5555  

• The School District of Marshfield’s webpage 

(https://www.marshfieldschools.org/CommunityResources_COVID19)  

• Contact your student’s school counselor for more information on school and community 

resources 

 

AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 
November 16 – 20, 2020     
 
NEA's American Education Week (AEW) spotlights the importance of 
providing every child in America with a quality public education from 
kindergarten through college, and the need for everyone to do his or 
her part in making public schools great.  
 

Our annual tagline, Great Public Schools: A Basic Right and Our Responsibility, reflects the Association's 
calling upon America to provide students with quality public schools so that they can grow, prosper, and 
achieve in the 21st century. 
 

We cannot always build the future for our youth, but we can build our youth for the future. 
  

       -Franklin D. Roosevelt 

 

 

https://www.marshfieldareaunitedway.org/united-ways-2-1-1
https://www.marshfieldschools.org/CommunityResources_COVID19


DON’T FORGET…DAYLIGHT SAVINGS ENDS ON NOVEMBER 1ST!  TURN 
YOUR CLOCKS BACK 1 HOUR. 
 
 

 
FIRE PREVENTION  
 

Students at Nasonville learned about fire safety from the Marshfield Area Fire Department.  The 

students learned the importance of having an exit plan as well as how to exit a house safely in 

case of a fire.  The department did a great job of adjusting to the COVID restrictions and 

provided our teachers with a video presentation stressing the importance of fire safety!   

 

SCHOOL SAFETY DRILLS 

 

To help ensure students and staff are prepared for any safety issue that may arise during the 

school day, safety drills are conducted each month throughout the school year.  

 

Safety drills include: • Fire Drills • Hard/Soft Lockdown Drills • Tornado Drill  

 

Parents/Guardians, please be advised that a Hard Lockdown Drill is scheduled to occur during 

the month of November. Families will be notified (Skyward message) the day of the drill so that 

parents/guardians are prepared in case their child/children want to talk about the experience or 

have questions. Families are asked to consider preparing and practicing these types of drills in 

the home setting as well. Let’s all do our part to help prepare and keep our children safe in case 

an emergency arises. 

 

 

MY CHILD IS QUARANTINED…NOW WHAT? 
 

If your student is quarantined and unable to attend in-person school, virtual learning will be the 

mode of instructional delivery during this quarantine period. It will be important for students to 

access their Seesaw (K-Grade 4) or Canvas (5th -6th Grade) Account daily to retrieve and 

complete learning activities and assignments being prepared by their teacher. The classroom 

teacher will be communicating with students regularly throughout this quarantine period. 

Families are encouraged to reach out to the teacher with any academic related questions. School 

work provided during the quarantine period is counted toward your student’s attendance. 

Students who do not complete the work will be marked absent. 

 

 
 



School District of Marshfield Referendum  
 
 
The School District of Marshfield is asking taxpayers to support a $3.5 million recurring 
referendum to sustain its current programs and offerings.  This will be the sixth time the school 
district has gone to referendum in the past 18 years. Tight budgets, increased operational 
expenses, and unfunded or underfunded mandates continue to drive the need to seek additional 
financial support.  The school board recognizes these are exceptionally challenging times for 
families.  However, to continue to sustain the academic excellence and opportunities for our 
students that the community has come to expect, these additional funds are necessary.  You 
can find additional information regarding the purpose for this referendum and what is at stake by 
accessing the links below, or by viewing the information in this newsletter.  
 
Informational Referendum Flyer:  https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/994 
 
Frequently Asked Questions:  https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/995 
 
Proposed Budget Reduction List:  https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/991 
 

 

FREE BREAKFAST AND FREE LUNCH OFFERED DAILY 
 
FREE breakfast and lunch are available to ALL students each school day. This program has 
been extended to the end of the school year.  
 
Make mornings easier by having your child(ren) grab a breakfast bag that is filled with 
delicious and nutritious foods, that are easily consumed in the classroom. 
 
Families that would like to participate and have students not physically in school, including 
those out due to a quarantine, may order online at:  
 
marshfieldschools.nutrislice.com  Meals are to be picked up at the High School in the circle 
drive between 10:00am to 10:30am.  Families can order up to 5 days worth of meals at 
once.   

 

 

https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/994
https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/995
https://www.marshfieldschools.org/Page/991
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarshfieldschools.nutrislice.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C315cf93ab8094043d76308d871e00c4f%7Ccd871a4c94a045cc81a65dc035a6f747%7C1%7C0%7C637384554382572725%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VA8zGENY1Sz8gVOiLx40m9s0MPIoPFoQMjFuQG8CLjI%3D&reserved=0
http://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Vote_with_check_for_v.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


  



 


